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Operator and Organizational Maintenance Manual (including
Repair Parts and Spoecial Tool Lists) 1963 starting from the
purchase of heavy equipment and following through to the end
of its economic life this manual explains how to efficiently
maintain and operate different types of heavy equipment
assigning heavy equipment to different projects and utilizing
them in varied systems is a large part of construction
operation ensuring everything is monitored consistently and
maintained accordingly is essential this book aids engineers
in facilitating straightforward consistent reporting systems
and cost efficient equipment use this is particularly of note
to the construction industry features enables engineers to
save time and money on maintenance costs and maximize the
availability of the heavy equipment provides comprehensive
coverage of methods and procedures for heavy equipment
management provides charts for practical use by engineers in
the field e g mapping out a maintenance schedule includes
chapters on maintenance and field operations organization
including safety and security organization this book will be
of interest to construction engineers plant engineers
mechanical engineers maintenance plant and field engineers
Organizational, direct support and general support
maintenance manual 1985 a step by step guide to creating
accurate comprehensive and easy to understand operations and
maintenance manuals from defining the audience to producing a
hardcopy or online manual the author draws on his years of
experience to explain the process from start to finish this
guide is required reading for the facility operator
maintenance technician training coordinator and manager those
who must have the necessary tools and information to create o
m manuals that are clear concise and written at the level of
the staff involved in the day to day operations and
maintenance of the facility this book which includes valuable
sample manual sections covers such topics as overall
organization defining the level of detail standard operating
procedures developing a style guide developing html based
manuals and placing and viewing cad drawings online
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